M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
March 2, 2016 
RE:
City of Florence Bus Request
The City of Florence have requested the use of 3 school buses 
for the Great American Cleanup Event on Saturday, April 16, 2016.
These buses will be used from 8:45 AM to 12:30 PM.

I recommend the board approve the use of buses, as presented.


Eric McArtor




Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
